
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
02/07/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office along with the U.S. 23 Task Force executed 

a search warrant on a mobile located 1755 Hartwood Road on 02/06/2014.  

 

Members of the Ross County Sheriff’s Office Emergency Response Team entered 

the residence shortly after 9:00 p.m. and secured the scene. There were two adult 

females and one adult male present at the time.  

 

Detectives conducted a search of the residence and seized marijuana, cash, a 

weapon, and numerous other items consistent with trafficking in drugs.  

 

The investigation into this matter is ongoing and charges of Drug Trafficking and 

Possession will be filed at its completion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


